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Sen. Pfaff Statement on Wisconsin Supreme Court Ruling on Ballot Drop Boxes 

 
Madison, WI – Today, the Wisconsin Supreme Court ruled that unmanned drop boxes for absentee ballots are 

illegal and that voters must deliver their absentee ballots by mail or in-person to their clerks. After the ruling, 

Senator Pfaff (D-Onalaska) released the following statement: 

 

“For eligible voters, voting should not be complicated or confusing. Making it harder to vote undermines the 

accessibility of our elections and the right of Wisconsinites to participate in our democracy.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


